
       Scott County Board of Supervisors 
       March 9, 2021 8:00 a.m. 
 

The Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Maxwell, Beck, 
Croken and Knobbe present. Supervisor Kinzer was absent. Due to social distancing 
concerns relating to COVID19, Supervisors and staff were spaced apart during the 
meeting with some staff participating electronically. 

 
This special meeting was called for the purpose of canvassing the votes cast at 

the March 2, 2021 Special Elections for the Bettendorf, North Scott and Pleasant Valley 
School Districts and the Eastern Iowa Community College District (Scott County results 
only). 

 
Roxanna Moritz, County Auditor, said the overall turnout in Scott County was 

1.55 percent for the Eastern Iowa Community College (EICC) proposition. She said the 
turnout for the Bettendorf School District proposition was 3.09 percent; turnout for the 
North Scott School District proposition was 3.36 percent; and turnout for the Pleasant 
Valley School District proposition was 3.18 percent. 
 
Moritz said she missed a new law that required the County to open 41 polling locations 
when the Secretary of State issued a statewide election directive due COVID-19. She 
said a different state law allows for the use of vote centers in low turnout elections. She 
said twelve vote centers were opened in the County. 
 
Moritz said because Scott County is the control county for the EICC District, the Board 
will have a control county canvass next week for the election in the entire EICC District. 

  
Moved by Knobbe, seconded by Croken a motion to certify the results of the 

March 2, 2021 Special Elections. Roll Call: All Ayes. 
 

Moved by Croken, seconded by Knobbe at 8:12 a.m. a motion to adjourn the 
special meeting. All Ayes. 
 
 
 
       ______________________________ 
       Ken Beck, Chair of the Board 
       Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
___________________________ 
ATTEST: Roxanna Moritz 
      Scott County Auditor 
 
 
A video recording of the meeting is available on the Scott County website at: 
https://www.scottcountyiowa.gov/board/board-meetings. 


